
 
 
Charleston, South Carolina 
 
Alfred Al James Billings, entered into eternal rest on 07 June, 
Lieutenant Commander Alfred Al James Billings, USN (Retired), husband 
of Anastasia D. Billings.  Residence, Charleston, SC.  Relatives and 
friends of Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Billings are invited to attend the 
funeral service of the former in J. Henry Stuhr, Inc., West Ashley 
Chapel, Monday, 11 June 2007 at 11:00 AM.  Interment will follow in 
Beaufort National Cemetery at 2:00 PM with Military Honors.  Friends 
may call at Stuhr's West Ashley Chapel Sunday from 4:00 – 6:00 PM.  Al 
was born in upstate, NY, 12 March 1921, the son of Paul Billings and 
Isabelle Moran.  Commander Billings was a veteran of WWII, Korea, and 
Vietnam and his Naval career spanned thirty years in the Submarine 
Fleet.  Al was a member of the Masonic Lodge #1, Solomons Lodge, 
National Sojourners, VFW, Scottish Rite 32nd Degree, Omar Shrine 
Temple, KCCH- Night Commander, retired officers association, Polaris 
Missle Facility, Atlantic, in Goose Creek.  He was the executive 
officer for Submarine Veterans Association, Norfolk chapter.  Surviving 
are his wife of 63 years; 3 sons, Peter Michael Billings of Encinitas, 
CA, Steven Malcolm Billings of Sterling, VA, and Andrew Wayne Billings 
of Johns Island, SC; 4 grandchildren, Anastasia, Nicholas, Kevin, and 
Amanda.  Al was preceded in death by a son, Alfred J. Billings, Jr. The 
Billings Family sends special thanks for the support by all the staff 
of Hospice Center of Charleston and in lieu of flowers, memorials may 
be made to the Shriner's Crippled Children's Hospital, Greenville Unit 
950 West Faris Road, Greenville, SC 29605.  A memorial message may be 
written to the family by visiting our website, www.jhenrystuhr.com. 


